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Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: Theatre Lawrence

From: henoch [mailto:henoch@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 1:25 AM 
To: aroncromwell@gmail.com; schummfoods@gmail.com; Amyx, Mike; hughcarter@sunflower.com; Dever, Mike 
Cc: David L. Corliss 
Subject: Theatre Lawrence 
 
Dear Mayor Cromwell and Commissioners Schumm, Amyx, Carter, 
and Dever-- 
    I do hope we can support the Community Theatre--as we did our 
new Arts Center when it was in need of funding.  Both are integral  
parts of what makes Lawrence special--and culturally so enriched. 
This is a crucial time for the Theatre; their important grant depends 
on local funding now!  I'm hoping a 5-yr. pledge from our City Commis- 
sion will help assure that we WILL be able to go ahead with building a 
truly adequate, accessible theatre for years to come.  The current one 
has been a stressful experience for years.  The ground floor is not  
accessible, the number of bathrooms complete inadequate, the space 
bursting!  It is a mark of everyone's devotion to live theatre--and our 
local, talented, volunteer actors that the shows are always so well attended. 
    I hope we can help give Theatre Lawrence the building they deserve. 
Your support right now will be crucial. 
                    Thanks for your consideration... 
                                        Hilda Enoch 
1500 El Dorado Dr. 
Lawrence, KS 66047 
Ph. 785-842-6513 
Henoch@sunflower.com 


